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BERNIE, MO.

Farmers in the midwest are hauling more
and more of their grain each year with trac-
tor-trailers than they have in the past.

Larry Riley, a farmer and owner of Riley Trailer
Sales located at Bernie, Missouri sees tractor-
trailers as the way for many farmers to keep
their farming operations modern.

Riley began selling the Jet Trailers in 1994
when they saw a need for the shorter grain
trailers on his own farm. The only trailer com-
pany that we could find that built a trailer to
meet all of our qualifications was Jet Trailer
Company out of Humboldt, Iowa. After con-

tacting them and discussing their trailers for
quite a while, they offered us a dealership.

The Jet Trailer Company is a major manufac-
turer of steel and aluminum hopper bottom
trailers as well as flatbeds, dropdecks, and a
variety of other products.

Jet Trailers have been well received through-
out the Mid-West and Mid-South. Earlier this
year Riley Trailer Sales sold it’s 400th Jet
Trailer and they currently stock 30 new hopper
bottom trailers as well as a few used trailers.
They stock more than any other Jet dealer in
the region. ∆
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